
BRIDGE ELEMENTARY 

Notice of Award of Contract 

Invitation for Bids for Artificial Turf Field Installation 

 

On April 6, 2022, Bridge Elementary awarded Pecora Construction the contract from the 

School’s Invitation for Bids for Artificial Turf Field Installation (“IFB”).  

  

The official bid submitted by Pecora Construction in response to the IFB was $331,715.73.  

Rocky Mountain Turf also submitted an official bid in response to the IFB and its bid was 

$404,231. 

 

 
 

Note: The bid amounts provided above do not include the contractors’ pricing/costs for a logo on the turf 

field, as Bridge Elementary has elected to not install a logo at this time.   

   

 

 


